
Prairie Pools also pointed out that a high and consistent standard of quality based in part on 
uniformly clean grain has been one of Canadian grain farmers’ main selling features. If grain were to 
be cleaned at a number of small Prairie points, these uniform standards would be difficult to maintain.

The Committee is aware that a report on grain cleaning on the Prairies, prepared by J. Liebfried, 
former Commissioner of the Canadian Wheat Board, has been submitted to the Honourable Charles 
Mayer, Minister for the Canadian Wheat Board. The report reviews grain cleaning on the Prairies 
during the grain handling strike at Thunder Bay and examines the cost and the benefit.

4.7 The Committee urges the Minister for the Canadian Wheat Board to 
release the report on grain cleaning to assist all concerned to make 
informed judgments on the cost and benefit of such cleaning.
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